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Scam alert from Richardson County Sheriff 
(KLZA)-- The Richardson County Sheriff's Office has been notified of some new
phone scam attempts.

 These new callers are saying they are from U.S. Customs and you have some type
of package at the border to pay for. 

They are able to mask their phone number to make their call look like it's coming
from a local number. 

The Sheriff's Office urges you to not give any information to these callers and do
not give them any money.
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